Board of County Commissioners

Workshop:  Courthouse Expansion

January 22, 2008

The Board of County Commissioners of Wakulla County, Florida met for a Workshop at 4:00 p.m. with Chairman Ed Brimner presiding.  Present were Commissioners George Green, Howard Kessler, Brian Langston and Maxie Lawhon.  Also present were County Attorney Ron Mowrey, County Administrator Ben Pingree and Deputy Clerk Evelyn Evans.

The meeting was called to order and the Board asked Clerk of Court Brent Thurmond to head up the discussion and bring them up to date on the plans for the expansion of the Courthouse.  Mr. Thurmond’s outline included:

1.  Give a history of project to date.

2.  Basic concept of plans at this stage – add a third courtroom

3.  Basic concept – address the main entrance

4.  Basic concept – address space needs of other courthouse offices

5.  Review funding status

6.  Formalize support for 08-09 funding

7.  Construction delivery process and recommendation for Construction Manager

Architect Greg Kelley from Clemons, Rutherford & Associates talked to the Board about the need of hiring a Construction Manager for the expansion project.

This meeting was adjourned at 4:47 p.m.

